
Home learning week 24 

This week we have: 

 Written a sentence about the story Jack and the Beanstalk. We have been trying to 

use interesting language in our sentences. 

 Thought about measuring height in maths, using the language short/shorter, 

tall/taller. We measured the height of different beanstalks using cubes and ordered 

them from shortest to tallest. 

 Talked about what ‘science’ means and explored the different uses of fruit, vegetables 

and flowers.  

 Chopped up beetroot and made our own food colouring to dye some material. We also 

tested an onion dye that Barum class had made. The beetroot worked better as the 

colour was stronger. 

 Had a fun afternoon experimenting with printing flowers and fruit onto bunting – the 

blackberries and daffodils worked the best! 

 Learnt the phonemes ear and ure and tricky words her and are in phonics. 

 Planted a bean to grow into our own beanstalk and cress to make cress heads! 

 Thought about  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates to note: 

Rosemoor Gardens school trip – Wednesday 18th March  

KS1 Garden Centre open afternoon Wednesday 25th March – come and see all the lovely 

things we have been up to this term. You will be able to purchase products we have grown and 

made. 

 

Home Learning: In preparation for our garden centre, have a go at 

making a garden on a plate.  

We will have a stall for this at our 

garden centre and there will be chance to vote for the most creative! 

Entries to be sent in on Tuesday 24th March. Please keep hold of them 

at home until this date to save space in school! 

 

 

 

 

 


